
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose HB 4132.  
 
A ten year old child should not be asked personal questions about health as they are not old enough to 
fully understand what this means and can't evaluate their own mental situation.  
Questions asked are at the OHA and Dept. of Education’s discretion without parental consent for the 
purpose of assessing students’ health including mental health, and this information is to be kept 
between the family and doctor as it is not pertinent to my child's school attendance. 
 
Regards,  
Terese Nordvi  
13838 SW 90th Ave 
Portland, OR 97223  
 


